
From: Jonathan M Stickland [mailto:jmsopco@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2015 1:34 PM 
To: Rep. Paul Seaton 
Subject: HB148 
 
Dear Representative Seaton: 
 
I am writing to implore you to stop the Fiscal hemorrhaging that HB418 will have on all Alaskans should 
it Pass and greatly expand “Obamacare, Medicare and Medicade ." 
I ask you to "toe the line" for Fiscal responsibility in Alaska and VOTE “NO” to HB148. 
 
Thank you for your representation of “We the People” of Alaska. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jon Mark Stickland 
Citizen Of Alaska 
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